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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Saturday, January 4th 
Holly Daze Workshop, 9 am – Noon, Susanna 

Wesley 
 

Saturday, January 4th 
Prayer Shawl Group, 9 am, Narthex 

 
Saturday, January 4th 

Bells of the Desert Concert, 3 pm, Sanctuary 
 

Sunday, January 5th 
Sunday Live Worship, 10 am, Sanctuary 

https://www.youtube.com/user/PiratesoftheColumbia 
(Click the "LIVE" link in the tool bar to see recent worship 

services, as well) 
 

Wednesday, January 8th 
LIFT Bible Study, 6 pm, Youth Chapel 

 
Sunday, January 12th 

Cereal Sunday, 8 am, Ida Payne 
 

Saturday-Sunday, January 18-19 
Jr. UMY Rock-a-Thon, 7 pm – 10 am 

 
Dear KFUMC, 

The Council of Bishops of the United Methodist Church has sent out a letter that they want us to 
read during worship on Epiphany Sunday. I have chosen to send it to you by email instead. Please 
contact me if you have any questions. Clearly there is much anxiety about what will happen as our 
country changes leaders later this month. Let us pray for Christ’s peace.  

 

Pastor Shirley 

https://www.youtube.com/user/PiratesoftheColumbia
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Letter from the Council of Bishops 
 

1/5 – Epiphany Sunday 
"They All Gather Together" 

Pastor Shirley DeLarme 
Scriptures: 

Isaiah 60: 1-6 
Matthew 2: 1-12 

 
Pep's Bean Soup for Sale 

Pep’s Bean Soup is for sale in the church office for $9.00/bag. 
You can also buy a bag with corn bread mix for $12.00/each. 

  
  

Church Office Staff Meetings 
The Church Office meets for a Staff Meeting the first and third 

Tuesdays of every month from 10 am - Noon. The office is closed 
10 am - 1:00 pm on those days. 

https://gnw-email.brtapp.com/!zii9tb4yg6Pn3bWcoI+IYRgJjl81nArST6moc6vIdwBpkE+DJQDfZUnZJ97G7toSg

